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1.The Pavillion and clubhouses remain closed, following government guidance.
2. Hedge cutting has been completed. 
3. Large gaps in the hedging adjoining Wolsey Grange prompted residents there to request the holes are infilled. Advice on whether hedge laying would be useful is being sought and Hawthorn will be purchased and planted. The residential side of the hedge has been cut in the past by the Handyman. The PC have agreed to cease this next year.
4. A request by a resident to use a hi-ab lorry to access their garden from the Playing Field was made but later withdrawn when compliance with health & safety issues etc. was needed.
5. The PC’s annual insurance was renewed in November. This cover includes the Pavillion, Bowls and Tennis clubhouses, the 2 containers and contents belonging to the PC as well as the Play Area. Neither of the scoreboxes nor the contents belonging to any club housed in any building is included. Clubs are advised to check their own contents insurance.
6. A review of signage around the Playing Field has been undertaken. The resignation of the PC Clerk has necessitated a change in contact details, making some out of date.  Redundant signs will be removed, others will be replaced. 5mph signs have already been purchased for the entrance.
7. Tree works will be undertaken over the winter months.


